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g e June 3, 1969

ir. Bmery C, Arnold
Supervisor District #3

0il Conservation Cormmission
State of HWew liexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New ltiexico 87410

Dear Fr., Arnold:

This is in response to your letter of lMay 28,
1969 relative to the designation of the well to be
located in the Southeast quarter of Section 35,
Townshin 23 iHorth, Range 3 West, Sandoval County,
wew liexico,

he well is being drilled on The Superior 0il
Corpany'!s J 55 Lease, It is directly offsetting
their Ho. 2 well on that lease.

The well will be the J 55 No. 3. 1 have, how-
ever, used the designation 3 B so that this well
would not be confused with the Jicarilla 4 55 xo. 3.

If it is possible for you to number the well
as 3 B, I should appreciate it, being so designated
for my own information.

The well will be drilled by Signal Drilling
Company as the contractor, and they will be moving
in to spud the well on June 6, 1969.

Sincerely yours,

Benjamin mlenbogen

Ba:dBb
¢cc - L.5.G.5., Durango, Colorado
Lee . Kilgore




